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Introduction to Library Public Services
While physics can seem challenging, its true
quality is the sheer simplicity of fundamental
physical theories--theories and concepts that can
enrich your view of the world around you. COLLEGE
PHYSICS, 8e, provides a clear strategy for
connecting those theories to a consistent problemsolving approach, carefully reinforcing this
methodology throughout the text and connecting it
to real-world examples. For students planning to
take the MCAT exam, the text includes exclusive
test prep and review tools to help you prepare.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.

Introduction to Physical Education,
Exercise Science and Sport Studies
Glencoe Introduction to Physical Science,
Grade 8, Student Edition
Introduction to Information Systems, 6th
Edition
Distinguished by its superior allied health focus
and integration of technology, The Eighth Edition
of Seager and Slabaugh's INTRODUCTORY CHEMISTRY
FOR TODAY meets students' needs through diverse
applications, examples, boxes, interactive
technology tools, and -- new to this edition -Page 2/22
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real life case studies. The Eighth Edition
dispels students' inherent fear of chemistry and
instills an appreciation for the role chemistry
plays in our daily lives through a rich
pedagogical structure and an accessible writing
style with lucid explanations. In addition, the
book provides greater support in both problemsolving and critical-thinking skills--the skills
necessary for student success. By demonstrating
the importance of chemistry concepts to students'
future careers, the authors not only help
students set goals, but also help them focus on
achieving them. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook
version.

CPO Focus on Physical Science
The goal of Introduction to Information Systems
is to teach all business majors, especially
undergraduates, how to use information technology
to master their current or future jobs and to
help ensure the success of their organization. To
accomplish this goal, this text helps students
become informed users; that is, persons
knowledgeable about information systems and
information technology. The focus is not merely
placed on learning the concepts of information
technology, but rather on applying those concepts
to facilitate business processes. The content
concentrates on placing information systems in
the context of business, so that students will
more-readily grasp the concepts presented in the
text. The theme of this book is What's In IT for
Me? This question is asked by all students who
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take this course. The book will show you that IT
is the backbone of any business, whether a
student is majoring in Accounting, Finance,
Marketing, Human Resources, or
Production/Operations Management.

An Introduction to Physical Science
"This integrated high school introductory
physical science program brings together
chemistry, physics, Earth science, space science,
and mathematics, using engaging features, a
complete lab strand, cross-disciplinary
connections, and thorough review."--Publisher's
Web site.

Holt Science Spectrum
The market leader for the first-year physics
laboratory course, this manual offers a wide
range of class-tested experiments designed
explicitly for use in small to mid-size lab
programs. The manual provides a series of
integrated experiments that emphasize the use of
computerized instrumentation. The Sixth Edition
includes a set of "computer-assisted experiments"
that allow students and instructors to use this
modern equipment. This option also allows
instructors to find the appropriate balance
between traditional and computer-based
experiments for their courses. By analyzing data
through two different methods, students gain a
greater understanding of the concepts behind the
experiments. The manual includes 14 integrated
experiments—computerized and traditional—that can
also be used independently of one another. Ten of
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these integrated experiments are included in the
standard (bound) edition; four are available for
customization. Instructors may elect to customize
the manual to include only those experiments they
want. The bound volume includes the 33 most
commonly used experiments that have appeared in
previous editions; an additional 16 experiments
are available for examination online. Instructors
may choose any of these experiments—49 in all—to
produce a manual that explicitly matches their
course needs. Each experiment includes six
components that aid students in their analysis
and interpretation: Advance Study Assignment,
Introduction and Objectives, Equipment Needed,
Theory, Experimental Procedures, and Laboratory
Report and Questions.

Geosystems
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound
book. Conceptual Physical Science, Fifth Edition,
takes learning physical science to a new level by
combining Hewitt's leading conceptual approach
with a friendly writing style, strong integration
of the sciences, more quantitative coverage, and
a wealth of media resources to help professors in
class, and students out of class. It provides a
conceptual overview of basic, essential topics in
physics, chemistry, earth science, and astronomy
with optional quantitative coverage.

Introduction to Materials Science for
Engineers
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This package includes a copy of ISBN
9781118411599 and a registration code for the
WileyPLUS course associated with the text. Before
you purchase, check with your instructor or
review your course syllabus to ensure that your
instructor requires WileyPLUS. For customer
technical support, please visit
http://www.wileyplus.com/support. WileyPLUS
registration cards are only included with new
products. Used and rental products may not
include WileyPLUS registration cards. Now in a
new edition, this book synthesizes the most
important geographic concepts and presents them
in a concise fashion. Its engaging, up-to-date
information and materials bring the world to life
and help users understand the interconnectedness
of regions. For the first time ever, this book
has a 'Voices' feature that allows real people
around the world to talk about what it is like to
live where they do. In addition, it highlights
the most important concepts using a streamlined
pedagogy and presents all content online
organized by learning objectives.

Physical Education, Exercise and Sport
Science in a Changing Society
Tillery offers exceptional, straight-forward
writing, complimented with useful pedagogical
tools. Tillery offers students complete coverage
of the phsyical sciences with a level of
explanation and detail appropriate for all
students.

Physical Science
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Written For The Introductory Or Foundation
Course, The Eighth Edition Of Physical Education,
Exercise And Sport Science In A Changing Society
Provides A Modern, Comprehensive, And Balanced
Introduction To The Fields Of Physical Education,
Exercise Science And Sport Science. The Eighth
Edition Details The Latest Data And Technologies,
And Outlines The Varied Elements, Origins, And
Developments Of These Related Disciplines. It
Identifies The Conflicts Existing In The Field,
Along With Discussions Related To What The Degree
Should Be Called, As Well As The Names Of The
Departments. The Text Also Examines The History,
The Current State, As Well As The Expected Future
Issues And Trends In Physical Education. The Text
Is Organized In An Easy-To-Follow Format, First
Defining The Profession Of Exercise Sciences And
Sports, Followed By An Overview Of The
Disciplines That Study The Cultural, Social, And
Scientific Foundations Of This Field. In Later
Chapters, It Builds Upon That Foundation And
Examines Career Development And Job
Opportunities, Looking At The Traditional Fields
Of Teaching And Coaching, The Expanding Career
Options Of Sport Management, And The New World Of
The Technological Workplace. •Chapter 1, What Is
Our Field?, Provides A Modern Look At The
Discipline Of Physical Education •Chapter 14,
Current Issues In American Exercise Science And
Sport, Includes New Sections On Digital
Technologies, Online Education, And Digital Media
Which Further Explore The Changes In Physical
Education, Exercise Science, And Sport Science
•Provides The Latest Data And Statistics On The
Major Health Crisis Of Childhood Obesity
Additional Resources: For Instructors: •LMS-Ready
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Test Bank Containing Over 150 Questions With Page
References •Powerpoint Lecture Slides, Organized
By Chapter For Ease Of Use, And Highly
Illustrated And Editable •Instructor’S Manual For
Students: The Navigate Companion Website Includes
A Wealth Of Study Aids And Learning Tools To Help
Students Get The Most Out Of Their Course.
Resources Include: •Practice Activities •Weblinks
•Interactive Glossary •Flashcards •Crossword
Puzzles

Modern Physical Metallurgy
Among the most highly regarded in physical
geography, Robert Christopherson's bestselling
texts are known for meticulous attention to
detail, currency, accuracy, rich integration of
climate change science, and strong multimedia
programs. Geosystems: An Introduction to Physical
Geography, Eighth Edition is organized around the
natural flow of energy, materials, and
information, presenting subjects in the same
sequence in which they occur in nature-an
organic, holistic approach that is unique in this
discipline. Each chapter also includes strong
pedagogical tools and a structured learning path,
with Key Learning Concepts presented at the start
of the chapter, Key Learning Concepts Review at
the end of the chapter, and Critical Thinking
questions integrated throughout.

Geosystems
Beginning with an introduction to why we do
science, the Physical Science Student Text, 5th
ed., gradually builds the student's understanding
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of physics concepts in a logical sequence.
Beginning with classical mechanics, the text
progresses through work and energy, wave
phenomena, electricity and magnetism, and light
and optics. These transition naturally into the
chemistry topics, beginning with the atomic
model, then to elements and compounds, chemical
reactions, and finishing with solutions, and
acids, basis, and salts. Every chapter shows by
example why the subject matter is relevant to a
Christian worldview of science. - Publisher.

Physical Science with Olc Bind-In Card
Atomic Physics
Ideal for undergraduates with little or no
science background, Earth Science is a studentfriendly overview of our physical environment
that offers balanced, up-to-date coverage of
geology, oceanography, astronomy, and
meteorology. The authors focus on readability,
with clear, example-driven explanations of
concepts and events. The Thirteenth Edition
incorporates a new active learning approach, a
fully updated visual program, and is available
for the first time with MasteringGeology--the
most complete, easy-to-use, engaging tutorial and
assessment tool available, and also entirely new
to the Earth science course.

The World Today: Concepts and Regions in
Geography 6e + WileyPLUS Registration Card
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your
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instructor or review your course syllabus to
ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several
versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products
exist for each title, including customized
versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition,
you may need a CourseID, provided by your
instructor, to register for and use Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes
for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not
be included when purchasing or renting from
companies other than Pearson; check with the
seller before completing your purchase. Used or
rental books If you rent or purchase a used book
with an access code, the access code may have
been redeemed previously and you may have to
purchase a new access code. Access codes Access
codes that are purchased from sellers other than
Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the
wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check
with the seller prior to purchase. -- Building on
the research-proven instructional techniques
introduced in Knight's Physics for Scientists and
Engineers, the most widely adopted new physics
text in more than 30 years, College Physics: A
Strategic Approach set a new standard for algebrabased introductory physics--gaining widespread
critical acclaim from professors and students
alike. For the Second Edition, Randy Knight,
Brian Jones, and Stuart Field continue to apply
the best results from educational research and
refine and tailor them for this course and the
particular needs of its students. New pedagogical
features (Chapter Previews, Integrated Examples,
and Part Summary problems) and fine-tuned and
streamlined content take the hallmarks of the
First Edition--exceptionally effective conceptual
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explanation and problem-solving instruction-to a
new level. More than any other book, College
Physics leads you to proficient and long-lasting
problem-solving skills, a deeper and betterconnected understanding of the concepts, and a
broader picture of the relevance of physics to
your chosen career and the world around you.
College Physics Technology Update, Second
Edition, is accompanied by a significantly more
robust MasteringPhysics® --the most advanced,
educationally effective, and widely used online
physics tutorial and homework system in the
world. Additionally, more than 100 QR codes
appear throughout the textbook, enabling you to
use your smartphone or tablet to instantly watch
interactive videos about relevant demonstrations
or problem-solving strategies. 0321815114 /
9780321815118 College Physics: A Strategic
Approach Technology Update with MasteringPhysics®
Package consists of: 0321636600 / 9780321636607
MasteringPhysics(tm) with Pearson eText Student
Access Kit for College Physics: A Strategic
Approach 0321815408 / 9780321815408 College
Physics: A Strategic Approach Technology Update

PSSC Physics
This revised and expanded popular media workbook
is provided at no extra charge on CD-ROM with The
Cosmic Perspective Media Update, Fifth Edition
and includes a new set of activities based on the
library of Interactive Figures and Photos(tm), a
set of activities using Voyager: SkyGazer v4.0,
and a set of web projects to use in conjunction
with the new RSS feeds offered on
MasteringAstronomy. These thought-provoking
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projects are suitable for labs or for homework
assignments.

Medical Microbiology E-Book
This accessible, introductory text explores the
history, philosophies, and principles of today's
human performance programs including physical
education, exercise science and sports studies,
within a practical, career-oriented framework.
New texts now come packaged with Health and Human
Performance PowerWeb!

Astronomy Media Workbook
This new edition of College Physics Essentials
provides a streamlined update of a major textbook
for algebra-based physics. The first volume
covers topics such as mechanics, heat, and
thermodynamics. The second volume covers
electricity, atomic, nuclear, and quantum
physics. The authors provide emphasis on worked
examples together with expanded problem sets that
build from conceptual understanding to numerical
solutions and real-world applications to increase
reader engagement. Including over 900 images
throughout the two volumes, this textbook is
highly recommended for students seeking a basic
understanding of key physics concepts and how to
apply them to real problems.

Earth Science
Measurement for Evaluation in Physical
Education
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The Physics of Everyday Phenomena, Eighth
Edition, introduces students to the basic
concepts of physics using examples of common
occurrences in everyday life. Intended for use in
a one-semester or two-semester course in
conceptual physics, this book is written in a
narrative style, frequently using questions
designed to draw the reader into a dialogue about
the ideas of physics. This inclusive style allows
the book to be used by anyone interested in
exploring the nature of physics and explanations
of everyday physical phenomena. Beginning
students will benefit from the large number of
student aids and the reduced math content.
Professors will appreciate the organization of
the material and the wealth of pedagogical tools.

Conceptual Physical Science
Introductory Physical Science
Introduction to Solid State Physics
The foremost text in this complex and fastchanging field, Medical Microbiology, 9th
Edition, provides concise, up-to-date, and
understandable explanations of key concepts in
medical microbiology, immunology, and the
microbes that cause human disease. Clear,
engaging coverage of basic principles,
immunology, laboratory diagnosis, bacteriology,
virology, mycology, and parasitology help you
master the essentials of microbiology?effectively
preparing you for your coursework, exams, and
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beyond. Features significant new information on
the human microbiome and its influence on the
immune and other body systems, and new
developments in microbial diagnosis, treatment,
diseases, and pathogens. Updates every chapter
with state-of-the-art information and current
literature citations. Summarizes detailed
information in tabular format rather than in
lengthy text. Provides review questions at the
end of each chapter that correlate basic science
with clinical practice. Features clinical cases
that illustrate the epidemiology, diagnosis, and
treatment of infectious diseases. Introduces
microbe chapters with summaries and trigger words
for easy review. Highlights the text with clear,
colorful figures, clinical photographs, and
images that help you visualize the clinical
presentation of infections. Offers additional
study features online, including 200 selfassessment questions, microscopic images of the
microbes, videos, and a new integrating chapter
that provides hyperlinks between the microbes,
the organ systems that they affect, and their
diseases. Evolve Instructor site with an image
and video collection is available to instructors
through their Elsevier sales rep or via request
at: https://evolve.elsevier.com.

College Physics Essentials
Exploring Creation with Physical Science
Note: If you are purchasing an electronic
version, MasteringGeography does not come
automatically packaged with it. To purchase
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MasteringGeography, please
visitwww.MasteringGeography.com or you can
purchase a package of the physical text and
MasteringGeography by searching for ISBN 10:
0133405524 / ISBN 13: 9780133405521. Respected
for its scientific accuracy, currency and
thoroughness, and for its integration of high
quality figures and photos,
Christopherson/Byrne/Giles, Geosystems Fourth
Canadian edition is the name you can trust with
the content your students will read.

College Physics Essentials, Eighth Edition
With an expanded focus on critical thinking and
problem solving, the new edition ofIntroductory
Chemistry: Concepts and Critical Thinking
prepares readers for success in introductory
chemistry. Unlike other introductory chemistry
texts, all materials –the textbook, student
solutions manual, laboratory manual, instructor's
manual and test item file – are written by the
author and tightly integrated to work together
most effectively. Math and problem solving are
covered early in the text; Corwin builds reader
confidence and ability through innovative
pedagogy and technology formulated to meet the
needs of today's learners.

Introductory Chemistry for Today
Written for the introductory or foundation
course, the Eighth Edition of Physical Education,
Exercise and Sport Science in a Changing Society
provides a modern, comprehensive, and balanced
introduction to the fields of physical education,
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exercise science and sport science. The eighth
edition details the latest data and technologies,
and outlines the varied elements, origins, and
developments of these related disciplines. It
identifies the conflicts existing in the field,
along with discussions related to what the degree
should be called, as well as the names of the
departments. The text also examines the history,
the current state, as well as the expected future
issues and trends in physical education. The text
is organized in an easy-to-follow format, first
defining the profession of exercise sciences and
sports, followed by an overview of the
disciplines that study the cultural, social, and
scientific foundations of this field. In later
chapters, it builds upon that foundation and
examines career development and job
opportunities, looking at the traditional fields
of teaching and coaching, the expanding career
options of sport management, and the new world of
the technological workplace. Chapter 1, What is
our Field?, provides a modern look at the
discipline of physical education Chapter 14,
Current Issues in American Exercise Science and
Sport, includes new sections on digital
technologies, online education, and digital media
which further explore the changes in physical
education, exercise science, and sport science
Provides the latest data and statistics on the
major health crisis of childhood obesity
Additional Resources: For Instructors: LMS-ready
Test Bank containing over 150 questions with page
references PowerPoint Lecture Slides, organized
by chapter for ease of use, and highly
illustrated and editable Instructor s Manual For
Students: The Navigate Companion Website includes
a wealth of study aids and learning tools to help
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students get the most out of their course.
Resources include: Practice Activities Weblinks
Interactive Glossary Flashcards Crossword
Puzzles"

Introductory Chemistry for Today
Physical Education, Exercise and Sport
Science in a Changing Society
Modern Physical Metallurgy, Fourth Edition
discusses the fundamentals and applications of
physical metallurgy. The book is comprised of 15
chapters that cover the experimental background
of a metallurgical phenomenon. The text first
talks about the structure of atoms and crystals,
and then proceeds to dealing with the physical
examination of metals and alloys. The third
chapter tackles the phase diagrams and
solidifications, while the fourth chapter covers
the thermodynamics of crystals. Next, the book
discusses the structure of alloys. The next four
chapters deal with the deformations and defects
of crystals, metals, and alloys. Chapter 10
discusses work hardening and annealing, while
Chapters 11 and 12 cover phase transformations.
The succeeding two chapters talk about creep,
fatigue, and fracture, while the last chapter
covers oxidation and corrosion. The text will be
of great use to undergraduate students of
materials engineering and other degrees that deal
with metallurgical properties.

College Physics
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Give every student a deeper understanding of
physical science!

Physics Laboratory Experiments
Nobel Laureate's lucid treatment of kinetic
theory of gases, elementary particles, nuclear
atom, wave-corpuscles, atomic structure and
spectral lines, much more. Over 40 appendices,
bibliography.

Introductory Chemistry
This text blends traditional introductory physics
topics with an emphasis on human applications and
an expanded coverage of modern physics topics,
such as the existence of atoms and the conversion
of mass into energy. Topical coverage is combined
with the author's lively, conversational writing
style, innovative features, the direct and clear
manner of presentation, and the emphasis on
problem solving and practical applications.

Understanding Earth Bundle (8th edition
Print 7th edition LP)
This should be the last course a student takes
before high school biology. Typically, we
recommend that the student take this course
during the same year that he or she is taking
prealgebra. Exploring Creation With Physical
Science provides a detailed introduction to the
physical environment and some of the basic laws
that make it work. The fairly broad scope of the
book provides the student with a good
understanding of the earth's atmosphere,
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hydrosphere, and lithosphere. It also covers
details on weather, motion, Newton's Laws,
gravity, the solar system, atomic structure,
radiation, nuclear reactions, stars, and
galaxies. The second edition of our physical
science course has several features that enhance
the value of the course: * There is more color in
this edition as compared to the previous edition,
and many of the drawings that are in the first
edition have been replaced by higher-quality
drawings. * There are more experiments in this
edition than there were in the previous one. In
addition, some of the experiments that were in
the previous edition have been changed to make
them even more interesting and easy to perform. *
Advanced students who have the time and the
ability for additional learning are directed to
online resources that give them access to
advanced subject matter. * To aid the student in
reviewing the course as a whole, there is an
appendix that contains questions which cover the
entire course. The solutions and tests manual has
the answers to those questions. Because of the
differences between the first and second
editions, students in a group setting cannot use
both. They must all have the same edition. A
further description of the changes made to our
second edition courses can be found in the
sidebar on page 32.

Introduction to Personality
Physics of Everyday Phenomena
This new edition of College Physics Essentials
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provides a streamlined update of a major textbook
for algebra-based physics. The first volume
covers topics such as mechanics, heat, and
thermodynamics. The second volume covers
electricity, atomic, nuclear, and quantum
physics. The authors provide emphasis on worked
examples together with expanded problem sets that
build from conceptual understanding to numerical
solutions and real-world applications to increase
reader engagement. A companion website with
follow-up exercises and answers will also aid
students to gain more practice on basic concepts
and problems. Including over 900 images
throughout the two volumes, this textbook is
highly recommended for students seeking a basic
understanding of key physics concepts and how to
apply them to real-world problems.

College Physics
Understanding Earth leads the way by fully
integrating the study of climate science into the
core introductory geology curriculum. Through
strategic placement of the climate science
chapters at the beginning of the geomorphology
content, we offer a text that places our changing
climate as a key force shaping the rest of our
discussion on Earth’s surficial processes.

INTRODUCTION TO STATISTICAL QUALITY
CONTROL.
Distinguished by its superior allied health focus
and integration of technology, Seager and
Slabaugh's INTRODUCTORY CHEMISTRY FOR TODAY,
Seventh Edition continues to meet students' needs
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through diverse applications, examples, boxes,
and outstanding technology tools. Prompts
throughout the new edition lead students to OWL
(web-based learning system) -- two unique online
programs that extend the lessons of the text and
help students study smarter. In addition to the
many resources found in OWL, the book and website
contain questions modeled after the Nursing
School and Allied Health Entrance Exams.
INTRODUCTORY CHEMISTRY FOR TODAY dispels
students' inherent fear of chemistry and instills
an appreciation for the role chemistry plays in
our daily lives through a rich pedagogical
structure and an accessible writing style with
lucid explanations. In addition, the book
provides greater support in both problem-solving
and critical-thinking skills -- the skills
necessary for student success. By demonstrating
the importance of chemistry concepts to students'
future careers and by providing important career
information online, the authors not only help
students set goals but also help them focus on
achieving them. This textbook is identical to the
longer book by this author called General,
Organic, and Biochemistry with these exceptions:
it contains fewer chapters and those chapters are
numbered differently than they are in the longer
book. OWL does not have a separate course (with
the eBook or without eBook) for the shorter book,
so links on this page to purchase access will
take you to the longer book. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.

College Physics
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Materials Science and Engineering
This volume emphasizes the changes wrought by
technology. Chapters are arranged by type of
service - reference services and sources,
bibliographic instruction, interlibrary loan,
circulation, reserve services, special
collections, serials, media services and
government documents.
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